

NRASL JUNE BOARD MEETING MINUTES

JUNE 20,2011

8:33pm

PRESENT: Grau,Palache, Guy Tomko, Hassler, Panagiotou,Milner, Jackson, Schnell, Jedlicka, Albers, Vanover, Murra, Leigh, Fry, Smith, Graham, Pangrac, Hrush, Jim Lally

President- Jeff Grau

Guy Tomko present at meeting to present Tournament ideas for next year. Handouts provided. Jeff would like a committee to start thinking of possibilities, dates etc. Volunteer committee of Brett Smith, Matt Albers, Leigh, Jedlicka, Pangrac, George Panagiotou, Jim Vanover to explore options.

Our "League" tournament to shoot for all teams to attend is Medina Mist next year.

Open registration will be online 7-1-11. Library registration will be 7-9-11 and 7-30-11 from 11-3pm. Jim Leigh to coordinate and put up signs. Emails will be sent out to all previous players first week in July.

Cornfest-August 12,13,14. Will need volunteers. Will sell pop, water ,Gatorade,

Registration will end on August 14 at midnight. Will need insurance.

NRASL newsletter will be out by end of week.

FORCE soccer camp at Root Rd will be last week in July . Cost \$100-includes shirt. Boys will be M,T,W 5-8pm

Girls will be Th,F, 5-8pm and Sat. 9-12pm. Greg Fry to send out mass email and do brochures.

Uniform fitting @ Root rd. June 28 and 29 6-8 pm

Fall Season for in-house will be September 10,17,24 and October 1,8,15 and 2 weekday games.

Travel season begin around the 28th of August.

Vice president-Brett Milner

will meet with Greg and Genie regarding teams and uniform orders. will need permits for practices.

Field Manager-Pat Graham- Forever Green, Brett Smith and Pat to get estimates regarding reseeding , drain tile in middle never dried. Field space in fall may have to be reduced to accommodate not using that field. Pat to get flags for travel coaches to have for games and practices so expensive ones are not stolen. Cost is \$5.25 vs. \$300.00 a set. 4 sets are missing.

Public Relations-Jim Leigh

NRASI newsletter will be out this week. Also will be getting signs for the library and calling regarding dates.

Commissioner-Matt Albers- Nothing

Treasurer-Jeff Jedlicka - \$26,000-\$28,000 in account.

Fundraising -Holly Schnell- Candy bar profit was \$4000.00.

In-house Coaching Director-Scott Pangrac-Nothing

AASL Rep.-Brett Smith- OASL may join AASL . All registration must be in by July 11. Late fee after Aug 1.

U13 And U14 boys have to declare id they will be playing 8v8 or 11v11. Last day to do so is June 27.
Roster for U8 is 12.

Registrar-Cindy Jackson-Nothing

Dir of coaching/player dev.-Everett Palache- 3v3 in winter at Force. Will get fees etc.

will be having 3 coaches development clinics in fall

Girl's Travel Director-Genie Murra- Jackie will no longer be NOGSL rep. Teams declared by July 1st. Will have(3) U9,(2)U10 and (2)U11 . U12,13,14 in discussion.

Boy's Travel Director- Greg Fry- Evaluation s went well. Will have (1) U8, (3)U9, (3)U10,(2)U11,(2)U12,(1)U13 and (1) U14 teams registered to travel.

Parent-Jim Lally- Daughter playing for Bruce Asp who has resigned. Concerned about placement and team ranks in the upcoming season. As of now Everett Palache will be the Coach of the team.

Board-

Revisiting "COACH CODE OF CONDUCT " and must be held accountable.

1. I understand that I need to work with the group above and below in my age group including player sharing id needed.
2. The only player I have control of is my own. Player placement will be made by Travel Director with Coach recommendation.
3. I will set a positive, appropriate side line conduct. Red Carding could result in multiple game suspension/ revoking of privileges etc.

Meeting adjourned at 10:48pm